

## **EDUCATIONAL LEARNING EXPERIENCE**



Beth Laub Assistant Executive Director P: (845) 564-1855 F: (845) 567-4810

Denise Blair Assistant Program Director

P: (845) 344-2292 F: (845) 342-2054 October 22, 2021

Dear ELE families,

I am writing to inform you that our long-time school nurse has resigned from her position.

She worked very hard during her tenure with our school and she will be missed. We wish her well in her new endeavors.

Please know we are diligently searching for her replacement and in the meantime our building will be supported by our agency's director of nursing. We will have a nurse to dispense medication and assess our students as needed as per NYS law. Additionally, we will have our sub nurse Shanae here on many days.

The health and safety of the children is our number one priority and we will continue to provide the highest quality care. All COVID procedures remain in place.

Thank you and if you have any questions please contact myself or Cheryl Lachant.

Beth Laub MS. Ed

Bett Lauk

Beth Laub MS.Ed SBL
Assistant Executive Director of Education
Educational Learning Experience
845-564-1855 ext. 31413

WWW.ELEARC.ORG

BLAUB@ARCGHVNY.ORG

